
 

 

03 March 2020  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: F2 visit to Church Farm – Wednesday 11 March 2020 
 
As part of our understanding of the world project ‘What do Farmers do in Spring?’ all children in F2 will be 
visiting Church Farm, Thurstaston on Wednesday 11 March 2020.  We will leave the Annexe building at 
9.20 a.m. travelling by coach and return by the end of the school day. 
 
All children will be provided with a packed lunch.  
 
Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform, a warm waterproof coat and wellington boots 
as we will be outside for the day. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £10.00 to cover the cost of the visit and coach.  This is non-refundable 
should your child be absent and not attend.  Payment and permission for your child to attend the trip can 
be made via ParentPay no later than Sunday 08 March 2020.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 


